
FOUNDATION STAGE ONE NEWSLETTER 

Autumn 1 Term 2024 

 

Welcome to our first term in Foundation One. We hope you enjoyed the Summer 

holidays!   

This Half Term our topic is ‘Marvellous Me!’ We will be learning all about ourselves 

and each other. We will be learning about our families, who we live with and what 

we like and don’t like.  

We will be using the following texts to support this learning: 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders:  

 Please remember to send your child into school with a water bottle, a coat 

and their book bag every day.  

 Please do not send fizzy drinks and make sure the bottle is labelled clearly 

with your child’s name. During snack time all children will be given the 

opportunity to have milk and snack (a piece of fruit or vegetable). 

 The children will have outdoor learning everyday. Please ensure that they 

have appropriate black footwear with them. 

Reading at home  

Every Friday your child has the opportunity to choose a book to bring home. This 

book will be one they have chosen that interests or excites them. Please take time to 

share the book with your child, and remember to return it the following Monday to 

swap for a new one!  

Helping at Home 

 Read/share a book with your child 3 times a week. 

 Practice holding a pencil and writing their name. 



 Practice counting to 10 – count the stairs you climb/the plates at tea time. 

 Talk to her/him about their day at school to encourage speech and language. 

 Encourage independent skills, e.g. toileting, putting on and fastening their 

own coat.  

Class & School Dojo   
 

 Please ensure that you are connected to Class Dojo. Teachers will re send you 
a link if you need one.   

 Key information will be shared on here including upcoming events (and 
changes to them) and messages from class teachers. You can also keep track 
of your children’s values points that are earned throughout the school day. 
 

Dairy Dates 

TBC 

If you would like to speak to us the end of the day is usually the best time, however 

if we are unavailable we are more than happy to make an appointment to see you. 

Thank you for your support.        

Miss Edmonds 

 


